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Regulatory Update - Chile 
700MHz band is now permitted for 4G LTE 

 
The Chilean Regulator, Subsecretaría de Telcomunicaciones (SUBTEL), have advised 

that the 700MHz band is now permitted for 4G LTE as of 18th May 2016. The Chilean 

licensed network providers for 700MHz LTE are Movistar (Telefónica), Entel and Claro.  

 

There is no change to the Type Approval requirements and cellular-only devices still do 

not require Type Approval at SUBTEL. 

 
 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Phil Theodosiou 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: phil@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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